
Siding Replacement 
 

At St Peter’s we have siding on the upper section of the south, east and west sides of 
the office and meeting room structure at the back of the church that is in very poor 
condition.  It is proposed to replace this deteriorated original cedar siding with 
cement board.  We have one proposal for $9,300 to remove and dispose of the old 
siding and replace with prepainted cement board.  Adding a contingency of $900 
gives us a total budget of $10,200 for this project. 
 
At the June 18 Parish Council meeting it was agreed that we would evaluate where 
we are financially at the end of July and if all is good we would proceed with this 
project at that time. 
 


